
Dear Parents & Carers 

We have listened to you and have taken action.
We have made it our number one priority this year to improve engagement with you, our parents, carers and families.

We have enlisted the help of the LPPA and are aiming to gain the ‘Leading Parent Partnership Award’ by the beginning of next academic year.

We have created a LPPA Working Group which includes a governor, parents and an LPPA Co-ordinator.

Our co-ordinator is Miss Haywood and she will be the face of our working group this year.  

Our parents are Ms Booth and Ms Morledge-Seeds and our governor is Mr Bannerman.

We have undertaken a self-evaluation and are creating an action plan confirming our 

commitment to getting things right for you.

We will keep you up-dated with developments in parent partnership and our progress 
towards achieving the award. We are going to be asking you for regular feedback on all 

sorts of things and aim to use a range of media to reach you all.

We will provide feedback on what you have said by letting you know how we responded.

You said…….

We responded……..

Our Aims

• Make Glapton Academy a really 

warm and welcoming school for 

everyone

• Provide opportunities for 

parent/carer learning

• Provide opportunities for parents & 

carers to learn with their children

• Provide the best ever induction for 

new families joining our school

• Review our information going out 

to you so that it is really high 

quality and tells you the stuff you 

need to know.

• We will make all of our key policies 

family friendly and accessible

• We will make sure our transition 

plans between key stages are the 

best they can be and support all of 

our children.

We are also going to improve our signage with clearer internal 

and external location/direction signs and    

symbols so that we meet the needs of all parents/carers when 

visiting the school.

We do loads in school to celebrate your children’s success and 
now we are going to do loads more to share these successes 

with you!

Mrs. C Hurst 

Headteacher 

We are really excited 

about working towards 

this award and 

sustaining it for the 

future..

Miss Haywood

Watch out for a survey coming 

soon!

What could be even better 

if…….?
We want you views!


